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I oppose the change of going backwards to make in-person voting the standard. 

Oregon was once hailed as progressive and forward thinking by implementing mail-in 

voting. Until recent political hysterics, there have been minimal, if any issues with the 

current system. I, myself, have been flagged for possible fraud due to having a wonky 

signature one year and was required to go down to my local county office and update 

my voter registration card. The current system works well and has for decades. To 

change it is simply an attempt to appease a minority of election-denying 

conservatives.  


